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If you would like more information about how Grand Rapids Public Schools 23g MI Kids Back on Track
program is being implemented at your scholars(s) school, or if you would like to request additional
assistance for your scholar(s) through the MI Kids Back on Track program, please contact Mr. Peter

Walblay at WalblayP@qrps.org.
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